
Subject: Lack of Appropriate Notification of Financial Plan Public Meetings
Date: Thu, 21 Oct 2004 20:15:37 -0700 (PDT)

From: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
To: council@dnv.org

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org, corrie@kost.ca

Your Worship & Members of Council,

As I am away on business I was unable to attend the council
meeting of Oct 18th and thus I only became aware, by reviewing the
council meeting posted on the web on Oct 21, that there was the first
in a series of workshops on the 2005-2009 financial plan on OCTOBER 19.

I feel that appropriate/timely notification of this meeting had not been
given
to allow the public to attend. In fact even the web site has no listing
on the home page to anything related to the 2005-2009 financial plan.
There is a reference to a 2004-2008 plan but one would not normally look
there. So...to little, too late, and what was posted is inappropriate.
Not a good start in my humble opinion.

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost
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